North East Trust for Aphasia



Newsletter January 2025

Happy New Year from us all at NETA! This newsletter tells you what is coming up next year and what we got up to in 2024!



The **next two blocks** of groups run

09/01/25 - 30/01/2527/02/25 - 10/04/25



Small Conversation 10:45 - 11:45 £8



Art and Crafts 10:45 - 12:15 £12



Cafe 12-2pm



Conversation Group 1:30 - 3pm £8

To join NETA or make a referral contact: aphasia@newcastle.ac.uk

Pleae note we are only open on Thursday

2024 was a brilliant year of laughter and friendship, community and support, creativity and positivity.











































Thank you so much to all the NETA volunteers, Trustees and supporters - we couldn't provide this life changing service without you!

To donate to NETA visit: https://www.justgiving.com/neta